
CITY OF READING 

 

WATER TOWER MAINTENANCE 

 
 

Beginning Thursday, October 16
th

, 2014 the City of Reading 

will be draining the water tower for scheduled maintenance.  

The process is expected to take eight (8) days.  Water 

customers may notice fluctuations in water pressure during 

this period.   

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this process please 

contact  

Tom Stephenson  

Department of Public Works Supervisor 

517-283-2835. 


